
PARENT GOVERNOR ELECTION RESULT – SEPTEMBER 2021 
 
Following the ballot count for Parent Trustee that took place on 27 September; the below named 
person was successful and has been appointed to the governing board for the 4-year period ending 
25 September 2025 (also included is the information that was provided on the Candidate 
Information Sheet): 
 
Richard Snowdon 

 
I am an active Parent Trustee at Range High School with a strong interest in Special Educational Needs 

and Disability (SEND). I have 2 daughters at Range High School with a 3rd daughter due to join next 

year. I’m a former pupil of Range High School and work as a Consultant Cardiologist at the Liverpool 

Heart and Chest Hospital.  

I became a Governor 4 years ago to support the school to do more to help all pupils achieve their full 

potential, especially those with specific learning difficulties, health or social obstacles that stand in the 

way of this.  

The Ofsted judgment 3 years ago has been a major catalyst for improvement in the school, which has 

helped the delivery of positive change from ‘head teacher to classroom’. I am the link governor for 

SEND and I’m proud of the transformation of SEND provision at Range over recent years. This includes 

the appointment of a full time SENDCO, improved recognition of pupils with learning difficulties and 

a focus on Quality First Teaching in the classroom, which differentiates teaching to support the needs 

of individual pupils.    

My experience as a Governor / Parent Trustee and in healthcare has provided me with insight into 

many of the ongoing challenges that the school faces during the recovery from COVID and on the 

journey back to ‘excellence’. As an enthusiastic member of the Board of Trustees, I would be grateful 

for your vote to allow me to continue to represent parents through this exciting time. 

 


